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ROADS ACT 1993 – SECTION 75 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE AT 
R149 ROAD, DUBLIN 15 FROM 7TH 
NOVEMBER TO 8TH NOVEMBER 2022 
Fingal County Council has now made an order to temporarily 
close R149 Road Dublin 15 from Monday 7th November to 
Tuesday 8th November 2022. 
Following an application received from GMC Utilities Group Ltd 
on behalf of Irish Water to temporarily close the R149  Road 
from south of Summerseat Ongar to the north of Westmanstown 
Road, as part of the DART Expansion Project reinstatement of 
road surface only. 
The diversion north of the closure will take vehicles north on 
the R149, they will then turn left onto the R147 up to the M3 
Junction, vehicles will go over the motorway and follow the 
road for Dunboyne. Vehicles  will then follow the R157 around 
Dunboyne then turn right keeping on the R157 towards Ash hill 
or the R&R Golf Course. 
Vehicles  will then turn left at the T junction at the end of the 
road onto the L1014 Dunboyne road following this back onto the 
R149 at the start of the southern closure.
Diversions will be signposted, and emergency access will be 
maintained.  

Joan Kernan, Administrative Officer,  
Castleknock Mulhuddart Operational Area  


